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I would like to voice my protest against the proposed waste incinerator in Eastern Creek. It will 
produce a massive amount of pollution, as well as increase the number of vehicles on our local 
roads, transporting waste to and from the facility. 
Local residents already have to put up with the nearby waste disposal facilities and the odours 
they cause. Building an incinerator within a few kilometres of schools and houses will only make 
things worse for our community. 
If it has to be built at all, consider doing it further away from residential areas. We decided to live 
here because it is far enough from the city to be rather pollution-free. Now it looks like we will 
have it at our doorstep. 
Regards, W. M. Wieckowski 




